Jodi Fetting Tuscola County Clerk www.tuscolacounty.org



440 N. State Street Caro, MI 48723 989-672-3780

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Tuscola County Board of Canvassers will meet on

Thursday, February 29, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.

to canvass the February 27, 2024 Presidential Primary Election.

The Canvass meeting will be held at the Brentwood – Front Room, 178 Park Dr, Caro

If needed, the Canvassers will meet on
Friday, March 1, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. at the HH Purdy Building, 125 W Lincoln St, Caro
Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. at the HH Purdy Building, 125 W Lincoln St, Caro

Jodi Fetting

Tuscola County Clerk, CCO

Posted: January 24, 2024